

October 2021

RE: Silent Auction Donations Needed

Dear Community Member,

The **Angelica Cantanti Youth Choirs** is a local 501(c)3 non-profit for singers in grades K – 12 from all over the Twin Cities. Our organization is committed to investing in the critical role the arts play in a child's life by growing their skills, experiences, and confidence through quality music education and performance. Our choral program ensures opportunities for ALL children by offering need-based tuition assistance. We invite you to help us continue our mission of collaboration and community-building through the power of music by supporting our upcoming scholarship fund.

We are seeking donations for our annual Silent Auction event to be held on February 27, 2022 at the Bloomington Center for the Arts. All proceeds from your donated item(s) will go directly to supporting our singers through the Angelica Cantanti Youth Choirs scholarship program. In addition, your organization name will be listed in our concert program and on our website as a supporter of ACYC. All donations are fully tax deductible. We will provide a letter of acknowledgment with our Tax ID number (41-1447555).

As we celebrate over 40 years of singing, we recognize that our success is a result of a community-wide effort. On behalf of our 230 young singers, THANK YOU for considering this request and for your support! Please visit our website at www.angelicacantanti.org to learn more about our choirs.

Sincerely,

William Flatley, Board Chair Angelica Cantanti Youth Choirs angelicayouthchoirs@gmail.com

Donations can be sent to: Angelica Cantanti Youth Choirs 1800 W. Old Shakopee Road, Bloomington, MN 55431

We are happy to pick up item(s). Please contact us at angelicachoiroffice@gmail.com or call 952-563-8572.